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Cruise Ship Schedule Changes in USVI Due to
Impending Inclement Weather

Frederiksted, St. Croix: Rhapsody of the Seas reschedules visit from
August 12 to August 17; Crown Bay, St. Thomas: Icon of the Seas
cancels call on August 14; adjustments made for passenger and crew
safety amidst impending inclement weather
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The cruise ship schedules for the U.S. Virgin Islands have undergone changes this week due to
impending inclement weather, the V.I. Port Authority has announced.

Frederiksted, St. Croix:

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-cruise-ship-schedule-changes-in-usvi-due-to-impending-inclement-weather
https://viconsortium.com/vi-hurricane_season/virgin-islands-latest-tropical-wave-likely-to-develop--lesser-and-greater-antilles-advised-to-prepare


The Rhapsody of the Seas has canceled its call to the Ann E. Abramson Marine Facility on
Monday, August 12, 2024. The ship has rescheduled its visit to Saturday, August 17th.

Crown Bay, St. Thomas:

The Icon of the Seas has canceled its scheduled call to the Austin Monsanto Marine
Terminal on Wednesday, August 14, 2024.

These changes have been made to ensure the safety of passengers and crew members amidst the
adverse weather conditions. It is important to note that all cruise schedules are subject to change
based on weather conditions and other unforeseen circumstances.
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